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Message

It gives me immense pleasure that Indraprastha Power Generation Company Limited
(IPGCL) and Pragati Power Corporation Limited (PPCL), the Power Generation
Companies under the Govt. of NCT of Delhi, are going to have 14th anniversary of
Foundation Day on 1st July 2016. I congratulate all employees of these companies on
this great occasion.

After Unbundling of Delhi Vidyut Board, IPGCL & PPCL came into existence w.e.f. 1st

July, 2002 and have been entrusted the responsibility of generating electricity for Delhi
and Since then these two Public Sector Companies have come a long way.

The availability of 330 MW Pragati- I power station has often been more than 90% and
last year it was 90.25%. Further, the performance of other stations GTPS, RPH have
also improved a lot by reversing the worsening trend, however RPH being Coal based
plant located at heart of National Capital has always been concern for environment of
city.

To meet the growing power demand of Delhi with environment friendly and economical
Power, a 1371.2 MW Gas based Combined Cycle Power Station was fully commissioned
on 27.03.2014 with advanced class Gas Turbines. Further, IPGCL has 25% equity
contribution in 1500 MW Coal based Indira Ghandi Super Thermal Power Plant (IGSTPP)
in Dist. Jhajjar, Haryana fully commissioned on 26.04.2013. Delhi is having 50% of
Power Share in IGSTPP.

Department of Power, GNCTD, nominated Indraprastha Power Generation Co. Ltd. as a
single agency for Tendering & Installation of Solar Power Plants across the city for the
various departments of GNCTDjAutonomous Bodies. IPGCL is planning to Install 7MW
and 1MW of roof top Solar PV Power Plants on RESCO and Capex Model respectively in
FY 2016-17.

I am sure, with the sincere efforts of all the employees of IPGCL & PPCL we shall
achieve our goal to make the capital city Power Surplus and Environment friendly.

I wish the employees of these companies all the success in their endeavors..i
{Sanjeev Singh}
Managing Director


